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By Frank Chen/ Product Manager 

Frank@meanwell.com 

Since 2020/10, the new version of the AC socket F4 Type (universal plug) will be implemented to the A301/A302-

150/300/600/1K0/1K7/2K5 series because the original AC socket version was discontinued. 

The only difference between new and the old version is the appearance (detailed below); the AC socket poles remain the same. 

The increased cost is expected. Orders between 2020.8~12, the price remains the same and the cost will be absorbed by MEAN WELL. 

However, from 2021.1, the price will be higher. If you have any questions, please check the updated product datasheet on the MEAN 

WELL website or contact your MEAN WELL sales representative. 

Change Date: 2020.10 

Change Illustration :    
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